Dr. Petrosian Visits America

Dr. H. Petrosian, Director of the Agricultural and Chemical Research Institute of Armenia is visiting the U.S. to attend a conference in Lubbock, Texas. He was chosen by the International Agricultural Committee to represent the Soviet Union at the conference, from August 16-20, 1976, where they were to discuss the appropriate usage of salt water of the world.

Dr. Petrosian, other than being a scientist and researcher is also an honorary member of the Armenian Cultural Diaspora. In the past, Dr. Petrosian has been a representative of the Soviet Union at a few congress meetings: the meeting of 1964 was held in Budapest, the one in 1969 was in Yerevan, 1970 was in Spain, 1972 was in Cairo, and this year, here in the United States.

He has also visited France, United Kingdom, Cuba, and Holland for various other purposes.